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Devizes Community Area YAG 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

25/11/2013 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

• Following the start of the new locality team leader for the Devizes community area the 
YAG is taking new form. We have new youth members and are looking forward to the 
challenges ahead. 

 

 

• Our latest projects of interest are:  

• Improving perceptions of young people within the community: bridging the gap between 
the ages, as well as working with shop owners and security to improve relations with 
young people. 

• Improvements to the connections of Devizes and Potterne to increase safety for young 
people commuting between two areas. 
 

 

 

• Our next meeting takes place on Wednesday 4th December 2013. 18:00 at the Estcourt 
Crescent rooms (what used to be Little Bears nursery). If anyone wishes to join us or 
has an interest/expertise in any of the above your support would be warmly welcomed. 
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